
Cassandra Davison
#278800 | March 23, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

As a Realtor, it's important for me to share the number of clients requesting a home search that is
"anywhere except Multnomah County." This is not an exaggeration. I DO NOT support the Shelter
to Housing Continuum Project.
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